Fischbach, Jeffrey (Cl-StPaul)

From: Inewman798@aol.com

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 12:54 PM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: Carbones Pizza #4 Good Faith Effort Letter

This letter is being sent to document the efforts put forth by Linda Newman to obtain the approval signatures of the
neighbors within 300 feet of Carbones Pizza.

On May 1, 2018 50 Petitions were mailed to all addresses on the list of property owners supplied by the city. | mailed the
petition to be signed by the property owner along with a stamped self addressed return envelope.

As of June 25, 2018 we have received 29 signed petitions of support.

We received 4 letters of support with the petitions, as well as letters of support sent to the Highland District Council and
City License Division.

It appears that the majority of the petitions were signed by resident owners and those resident owners are in support of
the requested Sidewalk Cafe License.

| feel that | have put forth my best effort to obtain a majority of signatures.
Thank you,

Linda Newman
Carbones Pizza




